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When	are	you	MP's,	the	leaders	of	Australia,	going	to	get	real	about	saving	our	
planet,	instead	of	sucking	up	to	billionaire	OS	owned	coal	and	energy	companies	
filling	your	election	funds	with	black	money.		The	same	companies	are	ripping	off		
the	private	citizens	like	myself,	who	have	taken	the	initiative	and	installed	solar	
panels	and	storage,	and	who	are	being	paid	6.5	c/kwh	at	any	time.			And	what	are	
peak	users	being	charged	-	48c/kwh	!.					I	know	my	peak	generation	time	is	at	
the	same	time	as	peak	usage	is	occurring	across	the	state	grid,	and	being	
charged.		They	pay	me	6.5	c/kwh	and	charge	me	48	c/kwh	if	I	use	the	grid.		Does	
that	sound	like	a	criminal	rip	off	to	you	?	
It	is	time	you	MP's	got	some	guts	and	initiative,	and	addressed	the	energy	and	
climate	crisis	we	are	facing.




